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Corporate Membership Costs

 

Recommendation

For Information Only

Background
At the March 3, 2011 Finance Committee meeting, staff was
asked to prepare a report outlining the City’s expenditures with
respect to Corporate Memberships. The data in the following
table was developed by searching the actual charges in the 2010
financial data bases.   The table is organized to show
memberships by Management Team area of responsibility and
then broken by individual department.   

Please note: the Greater Sudbury Airport and Police Services
charges were excluded. Also Purchasing Card charges were
reviewed and excluded due to a lack of granularity into the details
of the charges.
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